
From:  
Sent: 07 June 2020 21:49 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Gaming house in Glengal RD. 

 

Please do not grant a licence to the newly proposed adult gaming business on the  corner of 

Glengal Rd and Kilburn High RD.  

They impoverish already poor people and create an anti social nuisance in the area. I live 

nearby and do not want another business Iike this in my road.  
 


